
Televicentro of Puerto Rico, LLC 
Request for Silent STA 

WTIN-TV Ponce, Puerto Rico 
September 2017 

 

Reason for STA 

 Televicentro of Puerto Rico, LLC (“Televicentro”), licensee of Station WTIN-TV, Ponce, 
PR (Facility ID No. 26681), hereby notifies the Commission that on September 20, 2017 the 
station was went off the air as a result of Hurricane Maria.  Televicentro expects the station to 
return to air within the next few weeks.  Once the station resumes normal operations, 
Televicentro will notify the Commission. 

 


